Building 2 no hot water ¥ ox

Connie Garland  3:47 PM

From: cgarland@harvardmanagement.com (cgarland@harvardmanagement.com)  This sender is in your
contact list.
Sent Tue 11/17/15 3:.47 PM

Good afternoon everyone
If you do not live in building 2 please disregard this notice.

Gagne Plumbing has found the issue with the hot water and will be coming back to the
property today with the new pump. You should have plenty of hot water before the end of
the evening.

We apologize for any inconvenience.

Connie Garland



